
Support 
Our Troops
with the Yellow 
Ribbon Girls

In honor of Veterans Day, we 
are collecting supplies for our 
U.S. troops overseas. 

All supplies will be donated to the Yellow Ribbon 
Girls, a local Ellwood City organization that ships 
between 70-100 care packages each month. 

Unfortunately, we are not conducting our annual 
Veterans Day event due to the restrictions posed 
by COVID-19, but are still accepting donations on 
behalf of the Yellow Ribbon Girls. If you are able to 
contribute, we kindly ask that you bring one of the 
following items on the right to our office between 
November 1st - November 25th. 

If you have any questions, please contact 
Meagan Pfaff 724-382-1298.

Supplies for Our Troops

  Batteries (AA, D)
  Powdered Drink Mix
  Protein Bars
  Beef Jerky
  Packs of Crackers
  Microwave Meals
  Energy Bars or Granola Bars
  Battery Powered Fans
  White Socks 
  Wash Clothes
  Toothpaste 
  Personal Hygiene Products
  Razors
  Tuna Pouches 


